
  St. Ann’s ~ St. Joseph’s ~ St. Mary’s 
               Parish Office 
             629 Clay Street 
     North Vernon, IN 47265 
         (812) 346-3604 phone 
             (812) 346-3506 fax 
        Website:  ccjc3.org 

   Office Hours:  Monday-Friday 8am-4pm 
 

                                                                                The Most Holy Trinity 
                          May 22, 2016 

 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
●Pastor: Father Jerry Byrd 
(812) 352-6271 (direct office) 
Emergency (513) 403-1547 
frbryd@stmarysnv.com 
 

●Deacon: Deacon Larry French 
(812) 525-6568 (cell) 
ljosephfrench@yahoo.com 
 

●Parish Office Staff:  
Sharlot Ertel 
(812) 592-4107 (cell) 
sharlot01@gmail.com 
 

●School Principal 
Matt Goddard 
(812) 346-3445 (school office) 
matthewg@stmarysnv.com 
 

●School Secretary 
Natalie Messer 
(812) 346-3445 (school office) 
nataliem@stmarysnv.com 
 

School Address 
209 Washington Street, North Vernon, IN  47265 
 

OTHER CONTACT INFORMATION 
●Chapel of the Good Shepherd 
  Open 24 hours a day 
Call (812) 346-4919 for chapel closing information 
 

●St. Vincent dePaul 
10 E. O & M Avenue, North Vernon, IN  47265 
(812) 346-2576    Hours: Tues-Fri 10am-4pm Sat 10am-1pm 
 

●Birthline Pregnancy Help Line (877) 734-2444 

 
Mass Schedule and Intentions 

 
SM-Sat. May 21, 5:00 pm – Richard and Anna Marie Mayer   INCENSE 
SJ-Sun. May 22, 7:30 am – First Communicants 
SM-Sun. May 22, 9:00 am – Ed and Stella Vogel      
SA-Sun. May 22, 10:45 am – Members SA/SJ/SM 
SA-Tues. May 24, 6:00 pm –  Richard Cain 
 ↑Anointing of the sick during mass 
SM-Wed. May 25, 6:00 pm – Mary Young 
SJ-Thurs. May 26, 6:30 am – Oscar and Evelyn Elsner family 
*SJ-Fri. May 27, 6:30 am – CANCELLED 
   * Fri. May 27, 10:00 am – Dec. Mbrs. Wm and Rose Hunt families 
 ↑Nursing Home mass 
SA-Sat. May 28, 7:30 am –  Mark Kirchner 
SM-Sat. May 28, 5:00 pm – Debbie (Mayer) Chase    
SJ-Sun. May 29, 7:30 am – Transitional Deacons of the Archdiocese 
SM-Sun. May 29, 9:00 am – Ora M. Cull                                      INCENSE  
SA-Sun. May 29, 10:45 am – Members SA/SJ/SM 
    *Take Note – this is a change from the normal schedule 
 
REMINDER:  There are no Tuesday and Thursday morning 
masses at St. Mary’s when school is not in session. 
 

Reconciliation/Confessions 
Saturday 4 pm at St. Mary’s      
Sunday 7am at St. Joseph’s 
Tuesday 5:30 pm at St. Ann’s (when there is 6pm mass) 
Wednesday 5:30 pm at St. Mary’s (when there is 6pm mass) 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday – Sunday, June 26, 2016 
Exposition at 1:45pm with Confessions following until 2:45pm.  
Chaplet w/benediction at 3:00pm.  
Tri Parish Penance Service – TBA 
 

Anointing of the Sick 
●Emergency – Fr. Jerry Byrd (513) 403-1547  
●Anointing within mass – May 24th  6pm mass at St. Ann’s  
●Call Fr. Jerry for the sacrament of Anointing at other times 
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The Most Holy Trinity 
May 22, 2016 
 

SACRAMENTAL STATS- 
 

Holy Mass Attendance for last weekend 
St. Mary’s 5:00PM-226 St. Joseph’s 7:30AM-175 
St. Mary’s 9:00AM-223 St. Ann’s 10:45AM-237 
TOTAL- 861 
 
 

SACRIFICIAL GIFTS-  
   

Giving for last weekend 
St. Ann’s (weekly budget $1,470.00) - $1,398.31 
   Year to date budget as of April 30th $69,221.65 
   Year to date actual as of April 30th $73,761.26 
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $82,442.00 
 
St. Joseph’s (weekly budget $2,437.00) - $5,115.00 
   Year to date budget as of April 30th $109,996.12 
   Year to date actual as of April 30th $107,436.74 
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $131,925.00 
 
St. Mary’s (weekly budget $9,533.00) - $10,283.00 
   Year to date budget as of April 30th $435,856.94 
   Year to date actual as of April 30th $427,586.56 
Total Yearly Sunday Giving Budget $508,777.00 
 

 
Marriage 
Congratulations to Nick Anderson and Melinda McGlone 
who were united in the Sacrament of Holy Matrimony at St. 
Ann’s on May 14, 2016. 
 
TAKE NOTE – WEEKDAY MASS CHANGE 
There will not be any 8:15 am weekday masses on Tuesday 
and Thursday when school is not in session.  With summer 
break coming up, this will go into effect May 24, 2016. 
 
Parish Office Closed 
The Parish Office will be closed next Thursday and Friday, 
May 26th and 27th in order for the Parish Staff to work on 
scheduling, implementation for new programs, office needs, 
etc. 
 
Fr. Jerry Gone 
Fr. Jerry will be gone May 30-June 2, June 5-June 8 and 
June 13-June 17. 
 
Pregnancy Care Center Baby Shower 
Please join us in collecting baby items for the Jennings 
County Pregnancy Care Center, now known as Clarity.  
Shopping lists are in the back of all three churches.  Please 
return your donations to the cry rooms or the parish 
office by the weekend of June 4th/5th.  Thank you for 
supporting motherhood. 
 
Vacation Bible School – June 12th through June 16th 
This Bible School will be for the youth of all three 
parishes.  No other VBS will be offered this summer. 
     Dates:  Sunday, June 12th through Thursday, June 16th 
     Time:  6:30 pm to 8:30 pm 
     Location:  St. Joseph Parish Hall 
     For:  2, 3 and 4 year olds (with parent)  
             Pre-K through 4th graders 
Thanks to the all who registered your children for VBS. 
 
 

T3 – Tame the Terrain 
Registration for Tame the Terrain 2016 is now open! 

     Event is June 18, 2016 so start preparing to Tame the 
Terrain.  For all the details, check out website:  
www.tametheterrain.com<http://tametheterrain.com 
WE NEED YOUR HELP 
●There are posters in the back of all three parishes.  If you 
know of any locations that will hang it up to give us some 
advertising, please pick up whatever you need and please 
deliver them for us.  THANKS! 
●We need lots of volunteers – if you can volunteer, please call 
or text Erin Treadway at 812-767-0465 or email her at 
lancetreadway@gmail.com. 
●ALSO, we are in needs of ATVs, 4-wheelers and gators for 
the day of T3, June 18th.  If you would be willing to loan yours 
out and possibly drive it, please contact Erin Treadway at 812-
767-0465 or email her at lancetreadway@gmail.com. 
 
St. Mary’s Festival  
We are gearing up for the festival once again. 
●We need donations for the Silent Auction.  We ask that 
donations be of higher value due to our limited space for 
the Silent Auction items.  (in the past we’ve had a lot of 
misc. knick knacks, etc. that are unusable in the Silent 
Auction)  We have a unit at DJP for storage, so if you’d like 
for us to take items off your hands now, just call Sharlot 
Ertel at 346-3604 or Sandi Kirchner at 346-8831 to make 
arrangements. 
●FESTIVAL TICKETS:  School families were sent home 
with your child this past week.  Others will be available in 
the back of all the churches this weekend, in the chapel all 
next week and then at the churches next weekend also.  
PLEASE PICK UP YOUR TICKETS TO HELP US SAVE 
ON THE POSTAGE. 
 
Congratulations 
♦To Macy Grace Bullard, daughter of Joseph and Nicole 
(Bernsee) Bullard, who received the gift of baptism on May 
19th at St. Mary’s. 
♦To Brady Robert Sentz, son of Craig and Stephanie 
(Sanders) Sentz, who made his Profession of Faith on May 
19th at St. Mary’s. 
 
THANK YOU 
●Thanks to these ladies for making sure the Senior Masses 
and celebrations ran well:  Wendy Reitman – St. Ann’s, 
Anita Boyer – St. Joseph’s and Sharlot Ertel – St. 
Mary’s. 
●Thank you to the following K of C Council #1631 guys who 
cooked a terrific breakfast for the St. Mary’s seniors this 
past Sunday:   Andy Ebbing, Bill Ertel, Jim Torline, Tony 
Callahan and Jerrod Kelley. 
●A tremendous thank you to the junior class and parent and 
parishioners for setting up and cleaning up for the St. 
Joseph’s breakfast to the graduation seniors.  The 
casseroles were from the junior class and parishioners and 
were wonderful.  Thanks so much to Elizabeth, Amber and 
Courtney for bringing it all together. 
●A word of appreciation to Father and the musicians for the 
beautiful Eucharistic Holy Hour for the vigil of Pentecost at 
St. Ann’s Church.  It was a very inspiring service.  We wish 
more people had been able to attend.  Thank you Father 
Jerry Byrd.                     Leo and Patty Gasper  
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Calendar of Meetings and Activities 
Faith Formation  
Legion of Mary – May 28~ 9:00AM  
Various Groups and Ministries  
SM-SA K of C – June 6 ~ 7PM  
SJ K of C – June 7 ~ 8PM  
SM School Commission – TBA ~ 5:30PM (school library) 
SJ Rosary Society – July 12 ~ 6:30PM  
SM Physical Facilities – TBA~ 6:00PM 
Parish Council (PC) and Finance Committee (FC) Mtgs 
 SA Finance Committee May 24 6:30pm  Parish Council TBA 
 SJ Finance Committee May 26 6:30pm Parish Council TBA 
 SM Finance Committee TBA  Parish Council TBA 
 
Chapel of the Good Shepherd   
We have one new open chapel hour – Thursday 12 
midnight until 1 am on Friday morning.  Coverage would 
start next Thursday, May 26th   If you can take this hour, please 
call the office at 812-346-3604  ASAP. 
 
St. Mary’s School 
This week I finish my time at St. Mary’s School.  I am so 
thankful for the many blessings that I have received from 
this great school. St. Mary’s has taught me more than just 
things you can learn from a book. I have grown in my faith, 
developed leadership skills, and gained confidence through 
my many experiences in the last nine years. I want to thank 
all of the teachers, staff, parents, and administrators for 
making my time at St. Mary’s so perfect. I will always 
remember it!! I am really going to miss my St. Mary’s 
family.  I ask for all of you to pray for my classmates and 
me as we begin the chapter of our lives.  -Abi Vogel  
                                                   (student council president) 
 
 

Connected in the Spirit Changes 
Beginning on July 1st, 2016  

the following changes will go into effect 
Sunday Mass Schedule: 
Saturday 4:00 pm – St. Mary’s 
Confessions at 3:30 pm 
Saturday 6:00 pm – St. Ann’s 
Confessions at 5:30 pm 
Sunday 7:30 am – St. Joseph’s 
Confessions at 7:00 am 
Sunday 10:30 am – St. Mary’s 
Confessions at 10:00 am 
 Religious Education: 
●  Elementary Faith Formation will be held at St. Joseph’s 
following the Sunday morning Mass. 
●  Confirmation preparation will be held at St. Ann’s. 
●  High School Youth group will be held at St. Ann’s. 
●  RCIA will be held at St. Mary’s prior to Sunday morning mass. 
●  Adult Faith Formation will be held at St. Mary’s following 
Wednesday evening Mass.  
 
 

Help Needed 
The family of Albert Yux is looking for someone who could stay 
with him about 4 weekdays each week from about 7am to 3pm.  
If you are interested, please call David Yux at 812-592-9753. 
 
Free for the asking 
We have a Saint Paul Daily Missal that someone donated that 
is free for the asking – stop by the Parish Office to claim it if 
you would like it. 
 
 

Dear parishioners of St. Ann, St. Joseph, and St. Mary's 
parishes,  
My name is Joe LeMark, I am a missionary with Hard as Nails 
Ministries in Syracuse, New York. Last August I spoke at mass 
and asked you all for assistance in funding my year of mission 
work. I thank you all for being so generous. The funding I have 
received has allowed me to help so many suffering souls and 
l has deeply impacted my heart. My goal for fundraising was 
10,000 and I have been blessed by your help, but I still have a 
ways to go before reaching my goal. Please, I ask you to give 
whatever you can. If you cannot give financial, then help 
through prayer. We hear about a lot of pain that these kids go 
through and it is only God's grace that helps us through it. I 
greatly appreciate all the help you have given me thus far, and 
know that I pray for you all often.  Thank you and God bless 
you, Joe LeMark, Hard as Nails Missionary 
Contact Joe at: josephl@hanm.org 
Hard as Nails Office #: 201-822-4871 : contact@hanm.org 
Hard as Nails Ministries 
C/O Joe LeMark, PO Box 15191, Syracuse, NY 13215 
 
Update on Jacob Bower 
Thank you for continued prayers and cards for Jacob.  
Jacob is now recuperating at home with his parents, Matt 
and Diane Bower.  He appreciates visits and cards – his 
address is 2310 W. County Road 100 N., North Vernon, IN  
42765. 
 
Help Needed at SVDP 
Vacations and other personal needs of current volunteers 
will pose some problems at SVDP this summer.  New 
volunteers are always welcome, but summer coverage is 
going to be a problem.  If you can help out with a few hours 
one day a week, please contact Linda at 812-346-7852. 
 
Congratulations to our Graduating Seniors 
    Our Wish for You -  
Comfort on difficult days, smiles when sadness intrudes, 
rainbows to follow the clouds, laughter to kiss your lips, 
sunsets to warm your heart, gentle hugs when spirits sag, 
friendships to brighten your being, beauty for your eyes to see, 
confidence for when you doubt, faith so that you can believe, 
courage to know yourself, patience to accept the truth, 
and love to complete your life. 
 Good Luck Seniors 
 The Catholic Parishes of Jennings County 
 
 
Pray for those who need healing grace and comfort. 
Please pray for: Megan Sporleder, Helen Rogers, Albert Yux, 
Irvin French, Jim Day, Linda Hartwell, Jacob Bower, Peggy Peck, 
Cohen Morris, Jack Wickens, Tony Hamilton, Charlie Graham, 
Helen Fox, Rex Sanders, Mary Catherine Fox, Rose Leake, Liz 
Colvin, Barry Elston, Elizabeth McCauley, Margaret Kipper, 
Agnes Matern, Steve Luedeman, Wanda Wernke, and Brent Fry 
 
 
 

 

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 
Sawyer Pickett  

Funeral & Cremation Services 
Brian and Kristi Sawyer  

812-346-4495 
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